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		IMMEDIATE RELEASE
April 19, 2020
Columbus Board of Education Virtual Meeting to Include Public Participation Tuesday, April 21
The Columbus Board of Education will hold its regular business meeting virtually on Tuesday, April 21, using online video conferencing tools in accordance with the guidelines in H.B. 197. 
The meeting will be streamed live on the Columbus City Schools’ Facebook page and on the Columbus City Schools BOE YouTube channel at 5:30 p.m., which allows the public to attend virtually. 
The Board of Education will incorporate public participation into the virtual meeting. Individuals who wish to provide public comment during the meeting should contact the Office of Customer Relations to sign up. Public participants must contact Customer Relations at (614) 365-8888 and leave a message or by email at customerrelations@columbus.k12.oh.us by 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 21.
Participants will need to provide their name, topic, and phone number. A CCS staff member will call participants on the number provided and put them on to speak during the public participation portion of the meeting agenda. Click here to view the meeting agenda.
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